
2559 RECEIVE!

Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Ms. Mary Bender
2301 N.Cameron St.
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

January 26, 2007
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Dear Ms. Bender, U

I am thrilled to hear of the proposed new k amended kennel regulations to help
dogs which are forced to breed. I work h rd to educate people to not purchase
dogs (or any supplies) from pet stores wh :h come from commercial breeders. I
fully support these new regulations but ask that the sentence 'Permanent
tethering can not be used as the primary closure' be included with these
regulations.

I personally know hundreds of people
it's bad reputation of being the Puppy Mil
changes to help these animals may bring
County, PA. Thank you.
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Respectfully,

;. Linda Brenner & family
POB741
Oaks, PA 19456-0741


